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November 4, 2024 

 

City of Manor 

Development Services Department 

105 E. Eggleston Street 

Manor, TX 78653 

2021-P-1389-CO Manor Heights Phase 6 Construction Plans 
Construction Plan Application Extension Request 
 

Dear City of Manor Development Services Department, 

Please accept this letter for the above referenced construction plan application extension request on 

behalf of RHOF, LLC. We are requesting that an extension be granted for the project. The 

construction plans have been approved, as of 12/02/2022.  Construction has been delayed due to 

remediation clean-up permitting through TCEQ, which has since commenced.  Construction of the 

public improvements shall not begin until the remediation has been completed and is planned to start 

in February 2025. 

Please contact me at 512.782.0602 if additional information is required. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alejandro E. Granados Rico, P.E 

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 


